
October 23rd, 1923

William H. Lloyd, üsq. , 
C/o* Canon Scott, 1 
Quebec, Que.

Dear S1r:-
With reference to your letter of the 3rd of October addressed to Sir Arthur Currie 

he desires me to say that if you will communicate 
with Lean Laird of the School for Teachers, 
iacdonald College, he may be of some assistance to you.

Yours faithfully.

Principal's Secretary


